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March 16, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you know, all 16 schools in the Champlain Valley Educational Services BOCES will be closed until at
least April 19, 2020. This decision was made under the guidance of the Essex County Board of Health.

The situation is fluid and changes to the closure dates are possible. We are in continuous contact with the
Ticonderoga Central School Interim Superintendent, John Donahue. We will follow the guidelines that
the Health Department gives us and will keep you updated of any changes as they occur.

Our primary concern is the health and well-being of our students and families. Our teachers have been
working very hard to continue the academics and education of your children. We are very fortunate that
we already had several remote learning opportunities in place. Your children will have assignments
available throughout the weeks ahead and our teachers will be working every school day to provide an
excellent education.

Please know that we will dearly miss your children during this time of separation. We will be posting
things on our Web Page and Facebook to keep you up to date of any changes to our situation. You can
certainly call the school and leave a message at anytime, but probably the quickest response would come
from the classroom teacher through Google Classroom, Class Dojo, or Seesaw - depending on the grade
level of your child.

Our prayers are with you, your families, and all who are finding their way through this situation.

God Bless You,

Sister Sharon Anne Dalton
Principal
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